
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 
of Seventh-day Adventists  
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries 

Department 

 

 

April 24, 2023 
 
To: Pastors, Elders, Sabbath School, LEA and Bible Counsellors Association Leaders. 
 
Re: Meeting for Sabbath School, Lay Evangelism and Bible Counsellors Association 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Greetings! 
 
East Jamaica Conference Sabbath School and Personal Ministries Department  
expresses sincere and heartfelt appreciation and thanks for the tremendous work you  
continue to do.  
 
On Sunday April 23, the Sabbath School and Personal Ministries Department convene a  
meeting to begin the process of choosing officers for the Sabbath School, Lay Evangelistic  
and Bible Counsellors Association.  However, we were faced with the challenge of not  
having enough persons showing up to provide us with sufficient representation to begin  
the process.  
  
As a result, we used the time to discuss other relevant matters pertinent to the  
department. Nevertheless, because of the importance of the various associations to work  
on evangelism in the Conference, we will be scheduling another meeting to get the job  
done.  However, this time we'll be using the online modality. 
  
Once again, we are expressing our appreciation to you, for your dedication to the gospel  
ministry. 
 
Yours in the Master’s service, 

 

 

 

Anthony Baugh, Pastor 

Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Director 
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